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             September 13, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/  MRSnodderly  for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION TO REGULATORY GUIDE 1.23 (DG-1164),
“METEOROLOGICAL MONITORING PROGRAMS FOR NUCLEAR
POWER PLANTS”

During the 535th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, September 7-8,
2006, the Committee considered proposed revisions to Regulatory Guide 1.23 (DG-1164),
“Meteorological Monitoring Programs for Nuclear Power Plants.”  The Committee decided not to
review this regulatory guide and has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue it for public
comment.  The Committee would like to be informed of any significant changes made to this
Guide prior to publishing it in its final form.

Reference:
Memorandum dated August 30, 2006, from Jimi T. Yerokun, Chief, Risk Applications and
Special Project Branch, RES to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Additional
Information - Regulatory Guide 1.23 (DG-1164), “Meteorological Monitoring Programs For
Nuclear Power Plants”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
M. Johnson, OEDO
B. Sosa, OEDO
J. Lamb, OEDO
B. Sheron, RES
J. Monninger, RES
J. Yerokun, RES
S. Koenick, NRR
R. Harvey, NRR
S. (Min) Lee, NRR
R. Assa, RES


